

Tuscola County Parks & Recreation Commission

125 W. Lincoln Street 989.672.3700

Caro, MI 48723 Fax: 989.672.4011

www.tuscolacounty.org

MINUTES OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PARKS AND RECREATION MASTER PLAN

Wednesday, January 14, 2014 – 8:00 a.m. Commissioner's Board Room, 125 W. Lincoln St, Caro

Call to Order: 8:07 by Vice Chairman Robert McKay

Roll Call: Roger Allen (Board of Commissioners), David Barrios, Parks and Recreation Commission Chairman Nick Buggia, Steve Erickson, Cynthia Kapa (Planning Commission), Bob Mantey (Drain Commissioner), Parks and Recreation Commission Vice Chairman Robert McKay, Gerald Peterson, Kim Vaughan, Chairman of Road Commission or appointee

Quorum Present Consisting of: Roger Allen, David Barrios, Cynthia Kapa, Vice Chairman Robert McKay, and Gerald Peterson

Others Present: Vicky Sherry (Tuscola County Economic Development), Nancy Barrios

Pledge of Allegiance: recited in unison by all present

Review of Correspondence(s) Received: none on file

Public Comment: Nancy Barrios enquired as to why an inventory of local parks was included in the plan when Tuscola County itself has only one park, Vanderbilt Park. Responses were given by Vicky Sherry of Tuscola County Economic Development as well as Parks and Recreation Commissioner Peterson.

Adjournment: Moved by Barrios, supported by Allen, unanimous vote to adjourn at 8:12 a.m.